
Calling all Potters… 
 (and Pottery Interested) 

 

 You’re Invited to a 

Potters’ Potluck 
 

Thursday, July 6th at 6:00 pm 
New Journey United Church of Christ 
31 – 4th Avenue SW, Hutchinson MN 

 

Why? 
To Strengthen Community amongst Local Potters 

To Brainstorm Ideas for Promoting Pottery in the Area 

To Consider Involvement in an Empty Bowls Event 
 

I came to Hutchinson as a hobby potter, having had access to a community studio.  
Of course I’ve missed having easy access to wedging tables and wheels and slab-
rollers and kilns.  But even more-so, I’ve missed the community that was built 
amongst others that came to that open-access facility. 

So join me for a potluck meal and conversation.  Talk about what you’re doing 
and what you’re dreaming about, and I’ll tell you what I and the members of New 
Journey have been thinking. 
 

Jill Warner, Pastor – New Journey UCC 

(No RSVP needed – Bring a dish to share if you choose.  We’ll provide a beverage.) 


